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Welcome

Diary Dates

2nd February 2024

Mrs McMurray, Mr Emery & The
Jeavons Wood Team 

February
W/c Mon 5th        Parent Consultations
Mon 5th                Express Yourself
Tues 6th                Year 5 Swimming
Tues 13th              Year 5 Swimming

March
Fri 1st                    Year 1 HOTP Day
Thurs 14th              Year 1 Little City

#SaferInternetDay is on 6th
February! We can’t wait to get all
young people at Jeavons Wood
involved in the day and start
discussions about what online safety
means to them @UK_SIC
www.saferinternetday.org.uk.

Congratulations
Massive congratulations to Harry
(Year 1 Butterflies) who has been
awarded a Blue Peter badge this
week for his brilliant reading. Well
done for reading so many books,
Harry! We are so proud of you!

The PTA would like your unwanted
toys! Throughout January we are
collecting toys which will be used as
prizes for our Summer Fete. Please
drop off your donations in the
labelled box in the Office foyer. Toys
must be in good condition. We
would especially appreciate toys for
older children (Years 5-6), and not
for preschool or nursery age.

Miss Young’s Half
Marathon

On Sunday 3 March, Miss Young (Year
4 Woodpeckers) will be running the
Cambridge Half Marathon to raise
money for Jeavons Wood PTA. This is her
second half marathon and she is hoping
to beat her previous time of 2hr36mins!
Look out for some in school fundraising
events soon, but in the meantime please
find her frundaring link here! Thank you
very much! Well done Miss Young and
good luck!

PTA Help Needed!
On June 28th, we will be holding our
annual summer fete! We need a sub
committee of at least 3 extra people
to help us pull off our biggest
fundraiser of the year. If you think
you would like to be involved, please
contact Debs through the PTA email:
JevaonsWoodPTA@gmail.com. Feel
free to ask questions before
committing.

We’ve had another wonderful week
here at Jeavons Wood!  We have had
some visitors from The Cam Trust this
week and as always, they were
impressed with the children’s behaviour
and dedication to their learning.

Next week is Children’s Mental Health
Week! The theme this year is 'Express
Yourself' and we would like to invite
those children who would like to, to
come dressed in their own clothes in a
way they feel expresses themselves on
Monday 5th February 2024. If children
have PE on this day, they can change
into their kit later in the day.

Children’s Mental
Heath Week

Parent Consultations
Parent Consultations are taking place
via SchoolCloud next week. Please
remember to book your appointments
in using the link below:-

You have until Sunday 4th February
to book these in.

https://www.justgiving.com/page/ottilie-young?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fottilie-young&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share
https://www.saferinternetday.org.uk/
https://www.justgiving.com/page/ottilie-young?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fottilie-young&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share
mailto:JevaonsWoodPTA@gmail.com
https://jeavonswood.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://jeavonswood.schoolcloud.co.uk/

